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FROM THE DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS - SENIOR SCHOOL

If your child arrives at school later than 8:05am, please proceed to the main entrance,
located on Kingsford Smith Avenue. Your child can then proceed to the Senior School Hub to
sign in.

It is certainly challenging to move a large number of students out of College in the afternoon, and
we thank you for your cooperation in arriving after 2:45pm. A reminder that Gates 1 and 3 cannot
be used as parking prior to 2:45pm. Please park in surrounding streets and move to the
appropriate vehicle gate at 2:45pm.

Mr Justin Stoker
Director of Operations - Senior School
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